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Please don't pass this bill, veterinarians should not be able to access my prescription 

history. It's a huge violation of my privacy. Potentially withholding medication to make 

my pet comfortable during a stressful event like surgery is cruel and completely 

uncalled for. Please have some common sense and vote no on this bill. 


